

Soar Into Summer Reading

Follow the easy directions below for summer reading and you will have the opportunity to participate in a celebration when you return to Elmwood this fall. At the celebration we will share books and you will receive a Summer Reading certificate.

What do I need to do?:

- 1. Read at least 800 minutes (grades K-2) or 1,000 minutes (grades 3-5).
- 2. If you read that amount, you will receive a certificate of recognition at the celebration.
- 3. Scan the QR code and fill out the Google Form to record the total number of minutes read this summer.



The **celebration** will be held on Friday, August 15th from 1:45-2:15 p.m. See you there!



Weekly Totals: May/June July **August** Grand Total: _____ PLEASE BE SURE TO WRITE YOUR GRAND TOTAL OF MINUTES READ THIS SUMMER!!! ALL INFORMATION BELOW MUST BE COMPLETED Name: ____ Grade in 2025-2026: _____Teacher in 2025-2026: _____ Parent Signature: __ BRING BACK, 8-14-2025, THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!